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Service Road Detour 

 

LAWA Maintenance Services Division will be replacing the asphalt pavement along 
Service Road E, at Taxiway D10 starting August 24, 2013 through August 26, 2013.  
During this time Service Road E will be detoured across Taxiway D and into the D10 
Taxilane.   
 
All vehicle traffic will need to follow the highlighted path (green route) on the attached 
exhibit during this time.  Drivers will be able to cross the D10 Taxilane abeam Gate 122 
and Gate 32 (orange route) as aircraft traffic permits.  If there is an aircraft entering or 
exiting the D10 Taxilane, vehicle operators will be required to follow the green route to 
the south end of the Taxilane.  As always, use extreme caution while driving along the 
aircraft parking aprons and please plan for additional travel time during this construction 
activity. 
 
For questions or comments regarding this advisory please contact Airside Manager, Jeff 
Mort, Jmort@lawa.org. 
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